
 

 

   
PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 

  
Monday:  11 February, 2018 
Time:        6.00 p.m.   
  
Parents/carers are invited to attend an information evening with your child’s class teacher/s.  This meeting will 
be an opportunity for parents to find out about the curriculum focuses for the term and any special events that 
have been planned in the near future for the class. 
  
A crèche will be available from 6.00 p.m.  Please bring your child/ren to the Library before gathering in your 
child’s classroom.   
  
This year staff will be holding their session twice on Monday evening, to enable parents who have children in 
both Junior Primary and Primary classes to meet with class teachers over the evening. 
  

Parent Information Evening Session Times 
6.00 – 6.30 p.m.   Session 1 
6.35– 7.05 p.m.    Session 2 
  
We look forward to seeing you on Monday, 11 February at 6.00 p.m. 

   


